

## TO ALL NATIONAL FEDERATIONS TO BUREAU ALL BUREAU MEMBERS

Corsier-sur-Vevey, 7 February 2014/cr

Dear President, Dear colleagues,

Following the circular letter dated 17 December 2013 sent to all Federations regarding the new weight categories and the wrestling rules amendments as approved by a majority of the FILA Bureau, please find herewith the updated International Wrestling Rules (final draft and draft with modifications). These two versions are now available on the FILA website.

The modifications made in this document reflect the decisions taken by the FILA Bureau. However some provisions in this rule book have been clarified and some minor changes have been made to reflect the current practice.

Please be advised that other amendments can be made to the rules should it be decided so by the FILA Bureau.

We kindly ask you to take due note of these changes and to make all necessary arrangements to enforce these new rules.

I thank you for your attention and wish you a very successful season 2014.

Nenad Lalov c FILA President